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12 November 2024 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Your child is currently attending our Christmas Choir rehearsals at lunchtime.  
We have been invited by the Town Council to perform at the Thorne Christmas Lights Switch on and 
would like to invite your child to be part of this. The event will take place on Friday 29th November. We 
will be taking to the stage at 4:30pm and therefore we need your child to meet us at 4:15pm.  
 
This year the stage will be located just to the side of the marketplace on Church Street and the holding 
area will be to the rear which can be accessed on Church Street. Please look out for Mrs Cheetham, 
who will be holding up a sign to signal where we are stood.  
 
To create a look of uniformity, we would like the children to wear their shirt and Brooke jumper or 
cardigan, underneath their coat. If the weather is mild, we will sing without coats on. The children 
should wear something warm on their legs e.g trousers, leggings or jeans.  
 
As the event will be busy, we ask that parents keep the responsibility of their child. Once the 
performance is complete, parents will need to collect their child from the holding area. We will wait 
near the stage and hold up the Brooke sign, to make us visible. If you would like your child to take part 
please complete the slip below and return this to the school office by Friday 22nd November. 
 
 Kind regards 
 
 
 
Brooke Primary Academy  
 
 …………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
  
Mrs Cheetham  
 
Child’s Name _____________________________________    Class ___________________ 
 
I would like my child to take part in the performance for the Thorne Christmas Lights Switch On event 
on Friday 22nd November 2024. 
 
Parent/carer name __________________________________________ Signature 


